
On behalf of all the authors I thank the Editor and the reviewers’ in helping us to 

improve the quality of the manuscript. All the comments and suggestions were 

carefully reviewed and the manuscript has been revised accordingly as listed below. 

 

Reviewing: Comments to the Author 

Comment 

In the materials and methods section the authors stated that after 24 h the 
cancer cells were treated with 0, 2.5, 5, 7.5, 10 or 20 μM TQ. It is not clear 
whether all the tumor cells treated with equal doses of TQ or tumor cells are 
divided into groups according to the dose of the drug. 

Response:  

Necessary changes have been made according to the reviewer’s suggestion. 

 

Comment 

However some difficulties in interpretation remain because of spelling and 
grammar. Please have the manuscript carefully revised for English grammar 
and content. 

Response:  

Necessary changes have been made according to the reviewer’s suggestion. 
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